
South  Shore  chamber  seeks
community input
The Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce wants help
planning for 2016.

The chamber is asking people to take a survey. It is available
online until Nov. 30.

The survey includes opportunities for feedback about how the
chamber performs in several areas, as well as opportunities
for business owners to request desired programs, workshops and
services.

For more information, call 775.588.1728.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/11/south-shore-chamber-seeks-community-input/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/11/south-shore-chamber-seeks-community-input/
http://survey.constantcontact.com/survey/a07ebmy3acyif8qqlct/a01j8ihc9d0c1/greeting

